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I attended the Area Development Consultants’ Forum in St. Louis, MO, featuring 
presentations by numerous site consultants and industry experts. It not only provided 
relevant information from the consultant’s perspective, but attendees were given 
multiple opportunities to network with the consultants during the event. Progress 
continued on the MEDC-owned property in the University Business Park.  

Recent Activities: 
• Attended Dallas Regional Chamber Spring Local Brokers’ Event on 5/14 
• Met with local development group to discuss several upcoming projects on 5/19 
• Attended Dallas Regional Chamber quarterly luncheon on 6/1 
• John and I met with a potential project on 6/3 
• Attended Area Development Consultants’ Forum from 6/5-6/7 
• Had a call with Project Nutmeg to discuss McKinney on 6/8 
• Met with brokerage firm to discuss industrial development in McKinney on 6/8 
• Attended TEDC Mid-year conference in Irving from 6/9-6/10 

Projects: 

Active project updates will be discussed in Executive Session. 

Upcoming Activities: 
• Dallas Regional Chamber New York/New Jersey trip 8/9-8/11 

 
 


